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Comments: I disagree with this proposal, and any that would limit reasonable climbing opportunities (reasonable

being any that don't specifically impact Native American religious sites). USDA has not made a to sufficiently

compelling case for why this needs to happen. If they push forward with it I'll write my congressional

representatives and encourage others to do overturn the limitation to access and climbing.

 

Thanks for understanding and working hard to manage our resources. We love a lot of the work USDA/NFS

does, and look forward to them aggressively protecting climbing access for us and our children.


